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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you may already be aware, there are confirmed cases of people infected with Coronavirus in the 

Kingdom of Bahrain.  

 

The school is taking necessary precautions and we urge parents to remain vigilant of any symptoms that 

may arise with your children and yourselves. If your child is suffering from a fever, cough, runny nose 

or sore throat, please do not send them to school and monitor him/her at home. Please remember that 

prevention is the simple solution. 

 

Students need to be reminded about the importance of cleanliness and hygiene. Washing hands regularly 

with soap and water is very important. Students may wear surgical masks if they wish to. 

 

Students must also be reminded to practice cough etiquette such as maintaining distance, covering their 

mouths and nose while coughing or sneezing with disposable tissues or handkerchiefs. 

 

The school is in touch with the Ministry of Education and will act upon any directives given by them. 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

  



 

 

 



 


